
 
 
 
 
 

Mayor’s Office of Capital Projects 
 
Date:  August 16, 2022 
 
To:  Stephanie D. Howse, Councilmember  
  Ward 7 
   
From: James DeRosa, Director 
  Mayor’s Office of Capital Projects 
 
Re: Request for review and approval of the proposed re-subdivision of 

Allen Estates  
 
Location:  East side of East 65th Street, between Wade Park Avenue & 

Linwood Avenue 
 
Ward: 7, Councilmember Stephanie D. Howse 
 
 
Description:  
 
This is a proposed re-subdivision of the Allen Estates Subdivision for Frontline 
Development Group.  This proposed re-subdivision will take the existing 6 
sublots and reconfigure them into 5, increasing the frontages on East 65th 
Street. 
 
The proposed re-subdivision plat has been forwarded to you for review.  If you 
have any questions please contact Shane Shuba, Survey Department at 216-
664-2475.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JDD/sms 
Cc:  Eric Westfall 
 Kimberly Moss 
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